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September 18, 2014 
 
 
 
RE: Phase I roadwork Starting September 22, 2014 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians: 
 
The City of Pevely is beginning a road project on Main Street from Highway Z to 
61/67.  School District personnel have been meeting with the city and their 
contractors to develop plans for Pevely Elementary drop off and pick up during this 
construction process.  At the forefront of our discussions was the safety of the 
students.    During this process parent drop off and pick up will remain in the front 
of the school and bus drop off and loading will be in the back of the school.  We 
continue to ask for no parent traffic in the back of the building for student safety.     
 
The project will be completed in three phases with phase 1 beginning Monday, 
September 22, 2014.  On the back of this letter are detailed directions for parent drop 
off and pick up during phase 1.  Phase 1 is expected to last five days.    During this 
process the district will keep you informed as we receive information from the city 
and contractors.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause during the roadwork process, 
but we have everyone’s safety in mind. If you have any questions, please contact us 
at 636-479-5200.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Stan Stratton 
Superintendent 
 
Cc:  Office Copy   


